
MONTGOMERY – GIBBS EXECUTIVE AIRPORT 

MASTER PLAN - PUBLIC MEETING  

Comment Card 

Date: __02/19/2018____ 

Name:   

Organization/Affiliation (if applicable):  Resident of Tierrasanta 

Email Address: 

Would you like to receive project updates? X Yes No 

Please note that comments and corresponding contact information received will become part of the 

Meeting Summary Report and may be publicly available.  

Do you wish to withhold your name and contact information from public review? 

[   ] No   [X] Yes 

Please Print Clearly – Use the other side of this form if additional space is needed. 

As you know well, our neighborhood in Tierrasanta continues to be plagued with increasing 

and unacceptable aircraft noise from private airplanes coming and going from Montgomery-

Gibbs Airport.   The  increased routing of flights directly over residential communities and 

regional parklands, coupled with the combined noise and pollution of these very low-flying 

planes is completely unacceptable -- not to mention the other environmental impacts, which 

apparently have not even been considered, except in the areas within and immediately adjacent 

to the field.  Also of concern are the safety issues, as one of your planes recently crashed into a 

residential house in Clairemont.  Your expansion project will only exacerbate these legitimate 

concerns as air traffic volume increases. 

Your committee, which I understand has been funded with over $500,000 from the FAA, is 

proposing a plan to enhance the Montgomery Gibbs airport with the goal of increased use by 

pilots of private planes and other aircraft, culminating in much more noise, pollution and safety 

issues in the future to the tax-paying residents of surrounding neighborhoods.  Although your 

committee makes a pretense of soliciting public input,  I have attended several of your meetings, 

and there is very little time, if any, allotted for public questions to be presented within the forum 

— or for responses to the legitimate concerns of surrounding area taxpayers and property 

owners.  In fact, most of the meeting attendees are pilots of private aircraft who have a vested 

interest in the proposed plan with little regard for concerns of residents impacted by such a 

plan.   This plan will only encourage more pilots to use the airport in the future creating more 

noise, pollution and environmental issues.  Shouldn't we be looking for ways to make the airport 

better for residents, not pilots?? 

Please submit completed comment cards at the meeting or via email to Wayne Reiter at 

WReiter@sandiego.gov. 
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